
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

EMWL 25.11.22 

 

Dear all, 

 

We have had another fun-filled week at school, with students taking part and showing their 

commitment in lessons.  

Our attendance is still far lower than what I would expect it to be, so I would please remind you that 

if your child is well enough to be in school, please make sure they come in. We can come with a few 

sniffles and colds in school (it is that time of year!) – missing learning time is more important, 

especially for our year 11 students.  

Please can I also remind you that students should not be ringing or texting home to tell you to come 

and pick them up if they feel unwell. If they feel unwell, they should tell a member of staff and if 

they need to go home, then the office staff will inform you. 

It is year 10 parents’ evening next Thursday, so we hope all year 10 parents have booked their 

appointments and we are looking forward to the discussions. 

Just a reminder about a few key dates coming up:  

Thursday 1 December Year 10 Parents evening 3-30pm-7.30pm book your appointments at 

https://birchwoodhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
Thursday 1 December is last date for deposit of PSV Eindhoven football trip in October 2023 
December 6-8 School Show Annie Jr. https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/annie-jr-tickets-457027390227 

 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes and take care, 

 

Emma Mills 
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